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Charivari Day 2022 
Year 4 and 5 looking amazing celebrating 25 years of Charivari this weekend in their 80s-themed 

outfits! Thanks to all children and parents that got involved! We can't wait until next year! 

 

Award 2022 Winner 

McNeice Cup for Art Sarah H  (Eagles) 

History Shield William S-M  Gorillas) 

Tyler Music Shield Finnian N-J  (Geckos) 

Shield for Citizenship Isabelle B  (Gorillas) 

Stutchberry Cup for Science Caleb H  (Seahorses) 

Goldsmith Drama Cup Eli D  (Gorillas) 

Selby Cup for Maths Gunjan S-S  (Eagles) and Joshua B  (Eagles) 

Creative Writer of the Year Tabitha K  (Eagles) 

Athletics Shield Francessca S  (Eagles) 

Payne Award for Progress in Reading Rayne M  (Gorillas) 

The File Cup for Creative Learning  K.S.1 Isabella M  (Panthers) 

The File Cup for Creative Learning  K.S.2 Elise M  (Gorillas) 

KS1 Progress Award Leo V  (Butterflies) and Junior-Jay P  (Penguins) 

The Courtesy Cup KS2 Joseph P  (Eagles) and Elissa S  (Gorillas) 

Contribution to Football Holly W  (Tigers) 

Sandgate Primary Cup for Sportsmanship Oscar D  (Gorillas) 

The Courtesy Cup KS1 Louie M  (Penguins) 

Garnham Cup for Caring and Kindness Maya B  (Gorillas) 

Pantling Plate for Positivity George A  (Eagles) 

Contribution to our Community Oliver R  (Eagles) 

Year 6 Endeavour Cup Alecia G  (Eagles) 

The Rotary Club Award for Service Before Self Ewan L  (Eagles) 

Spirit of Sandgate Evelyn Q-R  (Eagles) 

ACHIEVEMENT 

AWARD                     

WINNERS 2022 

The Powerpoint for the assembly may be found on Year 6 Google Classrooms 



  

 

Monday 5th September Tuesday 6th September Wednesday 7th September Thursday 8th September Friday 9th September 

 Karate (Small Hall) 
3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei   
Trevor on 07966686377) 
 

Rocksteady PM 
 

Dance Club                        
3.15pm-4.00pm                                   
(Please contact Charley 
on 07772 637271) 

 

Get ready for the Gadgeteers, as the Summer Reading Challenge 

2022 comes to Kent libraries! 

Kent libraries is excited to introduce Gadgeteers, Summer Reading 

Challenge 2022; join the Gadgeteers to discover the amazing science 

and innovation behind the world around you, including some of your 

favourite things! 

Running from 9 July – 10 September 2022, children can choose to sign 

up and participate in the Summer Reading Challenge either by visiting a 

Kent Library to claim their joining pack, or by visiting sum-

merreadingchallenge.org.uk  to take part online.   

Meet the Gadgeteers – Aisha, Eddie, Leo, Maggie, James & Ajay and 

discover their special skills. 

Children can find out more about the Gadgeteers and their special skills 

by signing up to the Summer Reading Challenge and reading six library 

books over the summer period.  They can read anything from the                    

library, including stories, information books, audiobooks, eBooks,    

eAudiobooks, eMagazines and more.  When they have read their six 

books and completed the Summer Reading Challenge, they will receive 

a medal and certificate (while stocks last). And it’s all for free! 

After the past couple of difficult years with the pandemic and its         

impact on children and their families, the Summer Reading Challenge 

2022 is more important than ever in supporting children with their                 

learning, reading skills and so much more. The Gadgeteers celebrate 

adventure, friendship, reading and fun while helping children to           

discover science all around them. 

 Polite Reminder                                                                                                 
If your child is in Year 3 

and above, school dinners 
will be charged at £2.35 

per meal.                                       
(Unless your child is             

entitled to free school 
meals) 

Forest School in Term 1  -  Year 2 

Will commence week beginning                                   

12th September                                     

Swimming for Year 4 

Term 1 

Thursdays 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th September,           

6th, 13th October 

 

A big thank you to Year 6, Eagles and Gorillas who 
decided to donate their profits from the £5 challenge 

(£222.45) to Ewan's Little Princess Trust Charity.             
Another big thank you to all the parents who put     

money in the buckets, Ewan raised a further £92.42 
and to those who also donated online too! 

Term 1 PE 

Monday – EYFS, Years 2 & 5 

Tuesday – Years 1 & 3 

Wednesday – Years 4 & 6 

Thursday – Years 1 & 6 

Friday – EYFS, Years 3 & 5 

 Charivari Day 2022 
Year 4 and 5 looking amazing celebrating 25 years of Charivari 

this weekend in their 80s-themed outfits! Thanks to all children 
and parents that got involved! We can't wait until next year! 

 A huge £2606.80 has 

been raised from our 

Summer Fete.  A very 

big thank you to you 

all! 

http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk
http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk

